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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
The IACP Welcomes New District 4 Director, Troy Bacon  

 
Indianapolis, IN (April 1, 2015) —The Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) is 

pleased to announce that Chief Troy Bacon of the Frankfort Police Department will serve as 

the new Director of District 4. 

Chief Troy Bacon is a 16-year veteran law enforcement officer currently serving as Chief of 

Police for the City of Frankfort, Indiana. During his tenure with Frankfort, he has served as a 

Sergeant and Lieutenant in the patrol division and as team leader for the Clinton County 

Special Weapons and Tactics Team. In addition to command assignments, he has served on 

the bike patrol team and is a certified department trainer.  

Chief Bacon received his Master of Science degree in Criminology and Criminal Justice from 

Indiana State University and a Bachelor of Arts degree in Law and Society from Purdue University.  He is 

currently attending the FBI National Academy in Quantico, Virginia.  

To learn more about the IACP District Directors, please visit www.iacop.org.  

 

About the Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police (IACP) 

The Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police represents in excess of 95% of municipal law enforcement from around the state of 

Indiana and has been chartered since 1922. It and its sister foundation provide educational training and benefits to its nearly 500 

members. 

The mission of the Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police is to promote professionalism, training and networking for the law 

enforcement executive and to enhance public awareness of law enforcement and public safety issues. 

The Indiana Association of Chiefs of Police is an individual member organization consisting of ten local districts within the State of 

Indiana.  Each District has its own elected two-year representative on the Board of Directors.  The Board of Directors develops 

policies and programs for the membership as a whole. To learn more about the IACP, please visit www.iacop.org.  
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Pictured Above: Troy 

Bacon, IACP District 4 
Director and Chief of 

the Frankfort Police 

Department. 
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